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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA inspected at Golden Helmet and Velká Pardubická
(Hradec Králové, October 16, 2014) Start of October is traditionally tightly connected with two international sport events in Pardubice – Golden Helmet and Velká Pardubická with Česká pojišťovna. CTIA inspectors were present at both events and inspected stalls that offered refreshments. They selected 11 stalls and detected shortcomings in 8 cases. They imposed three on-the-spot fines. Administrative proceedings will start with the other five inspected persons. 
The objective of CTIA inspections during the both international competitions was to check whether principles of fair selling as well as provisions of the Act on Consumer Protection were complied with because both events are annually visited by a high number of fans of motor racing and horse racing from both the Czech Republic and abroad. Inspectors discovered that sellers failed to provide declared amount of drinks, incorrectly billed consumption to the detriment to consumers and didn’t properly inform about prices of sold products. Shortcomings also concerned bills of purchase once they were issued on consumer’s request. 
Certified measuring tools (calibrated glasses) were missing within sale of drinks which is unacceptable especially in cases when consumers are provided drinks in plastic cups and they are not allowed to check correctness of declared content in a certified glass. It was also inspected whether foreign visitors were discriminated, e.g. by double pricing. Discrimination was not proven and inspectors acting like foreigners were billed prices as stated in pricelists within the inspection order. 
Three sellers were imposed on-the-spot fines and administration proceedings will start with 5 inspected persons. With regard to remaining shortcomings and increasing rate of infringements (from 67% last year to almost 73% of cases this year) these two as well as other similar actions will be included in the schedule of inspections of the Královéhradecký and Pardubický Inspectorate.
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